
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 Thursday, November 14 2024 
 
 
French 

• Any students enrolled in French courses this year are invited to attend a festive movie at the Roxy 
Theatre. See Mrs. Bengel in room 220 for a permission form. The deadline at the office is November 18 
at 3:00 p.m.  

 
Guidance 

• Attention Grade 12’s! Do you need strategies on how to budget? Do you know the difference between 
scholarships, bursaries, and grants? Do you know where to look for all of these? If you don’t know, 
please sign up for the Budgeting & Scholarship workshop happening Monday, Nov. 18, Period 2 & 3! *A 
new section has been added*. Please sign up in the google classroom.   

 
Leadership Camp 

• Just a reminder to all committee members and team leads that we have a meeting today after school in 
room 202 from 2:00-2:45 pm. Please answer the question on the google classroom regarding your 
attendance. 

 
Music 

• Jazz Band rehearses today after school. Please be in your seats promptly at 2:15 pm. New music will be 
handed out.! 

• Attention all PPHS musicians participating in ensembles or music classes – there is only one week left in 
our Poinsettia and Cheese Fundraiser sale! We need YOU to participate if you haven’t been already.  
See Ms. Rensink in the music rooms at lunch for more information. Any staff interested in purchasing 
poinsettias or cheese this season should ask a music student or look to the school website for the links to 
School Cash Online.  

• Café Talent Night is at 7 pm. tonight in Gym A/B. You will see a variety of performance arts from both 
students and staff! ($2 at the door). If you are a performer at tonight’s café please check the music room 
windows at lunch for the set-list and sound check times.  

• Any students needing to earn some community involvement hours, please come to a brief meeting today 
at the beginning of lunch in the music room for more information. 

 
Rugby 

• All boys interested in playing 15s rugby have a mandatory meeting today at the start of lunch in Gym 
A/B. 

 
Volleyball 
 Calling all senior girls who want to try out for the PPHS volleyball team. Tryouts will be today in Gym 

A./B. You will need to have a signed permission form to play. See Mr. Baxter, Ms. Findlay, Ms. 
Nicholishen or Ms. Winter if you have any questions.   

 We are excited to announce the return of Co-ed Intramural volleyball here at PPHS! Gather your friends 
and enter a team in this year’s competition. We will be running both a Junior and Senior division with all 
games being held at lunch in the gym. Team sign-up forms are located outside of the Phys Ed office and 
must be returned no later than Friday, November 22. Questions? Please see Mr. Shelswell. 


